Your Ref: 3718/23
Our Ref: 11-7568

Hon Ray Halligan MLC

Deputy Chairman

Joint Standing Committee on Delegated Legislation
Parliament House

PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr Halligan
STRATA TITLES GENERAL AMENDMENT REGULATIONS (No 4) 2006

| refer to your letter dated 22 November 2006 requesting additional information with respect
to amendment to fees, submitted in accordance with the above Regulations, relating to the
Western Australian Planning Commission (Commission).

| understand that the Department of Land Information (DLI) has previously advised that the
Commission has sole responsibility for the level of fees and any related arguments in
supporting documentation. DLI only provides an administrative conduit to allow for any

necessary regulation amendments, for this section of the Strata Titles Act 1985, to be
progressed.

Accordingly, a response to your latest request, prepared by the Commission, is attached for
your consideration.

Yours sincerely

//,;\,I oo oot

HON MICHELLE ROBERTS MLA
MINISTER FOR LAND INFORMATION

Att
12 JAN 2007
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